Telephone 01-273 (Direct dialling)
01-273 3000 (Switchboard)

Your reference
th Department

Our reference

}(3) 447/448/01

7 November 1977

You wrote on 28 October about the continuing
problems gt the Protein Fractionation Centre.

I certainly think we should get together to
i yOHv proposals fairly soon. I am sbout

to oebart for Hong Kong on officiel business but
I should be back in the office in the week
1 21 Novenber. Would you therefore
tit’ my col 11e we, John
0 arrange a convenient tite,

As there are a numbexr of implicetions for incomes
policy in the main points you maised I think
representatives of Department of I ﬂloynent and
Treasury should also attend. m therefore
copying this letter to Mi (D 3) »10 Tvan
Wilson (Trees'Ty), together wi

and to
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